
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

As we prepare to say goodbye, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for 

the wonderful memories we've shared as neighbors. Your kindness and warmth have made our 

time here truly special. 

From our chats over the fence to the delightful gatherings, every moment has left a lasting 

impression on my heart. It's neighbors like you who make a community feel like home. 

Although we may be moving on, I look forward to keeping in touch. Please don't hesitate to 

reach out. Wishing you all the best in the future! 

With warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 


